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SS Enrollment 92 

Budget Offering For April $  5,340.00 

Required Monthly   $22,512.00 

Building Fund $      100.00    

Hispanic Attendance 8 

Hispanic Offering For April $      80.00 
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531 S. Main St. 

Malvern, AR 72104 
“Loving God, Loving People, Serving Both” 

Pastor Billy Bartlett 

501-332-5263 
fbcmalvern.org 

MAY DEACON GREETER 

JAMES STINNETT 
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 UPCOMING DATES: 

May 7, 2023:  FLC Note Burning Ceremo-

ny 

May 14, 2023:  Mothers Day 

May 19, 2023:  Malvern High School Grad-

uation 

May 19, 2023:  FBCC Pre K Graduation 

10:00 a.m. 

May 21, 2023:  Recognition of Graduating 

Seniors 

May 21, 2023:  Fundraiser Belize Mission 

Trip 

May 29, 2023:  Memorial Day Office & 

Walking Track Closed 

June 6, 2023:  Belize Mission Trip 

June 18, 2023:  Youth Fundraiser 

June 24, 2023:  Block Party 

June 29, 2023:  FBC Blood Drive 

 

 

FAMILY LIFE NOTE BURNING 

Come CELEBRATE the paying off of 

the Family Life Center.  WE WILL BE 

BURNING THE NOTE on Sunday May 

7, 2023.  You don’t want to miss this.  

 

 ATTENTION PARENTS OF GRADUATING SENIORS 2023 

FBC recognition of  High School Seniors will be on May 21, 2023.  Please forward the 

following information to the church office: 

Student’s name, name of parents, name of high school graduating from, if they are plan-

ning to attend college or if the plan to join the work force, pictures of child through the 

years of education (please put the photos on a lash drive) .   

You can email the information to rriggan@fbcmalvern.org, or drop it by the church office.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 501-332-5263.  Please 

forward the requested information as soon as possible.  

This year graduates:  Logan Heath, Hallie Todd, Ashley Thomas and Cagney Kilgroe. 

 

SUMMER CEREAL DRIVE 

1 in 5 children face food insecurity in Ar-

kansas.  The Summer Cereal Drive pro-

vides non-perishable breakfast items for 

children and families in Central Arkansas 

who would otherwise go without the most 

important meal of the day.   

We need your help!  Everyone can make 

cereal and/or monetary donations.  One 

dollar = one box. 

How to Donate 

Dry Cereal (boxes or bags)—oatmeal, 
Cream of Wheat —Pop Tarts, Cereal—
Breakfast bars and other non perishable 
breakfast items.  You can bring these to the 
church, church office .  If you have any 
questions, please contact the church office 
501-332-5263. 

 

 

BREATH OF LIFE NEEDS 

 

 

 

 

 


